## GREEN OAKS NEWSLETTER

326 Green Oaks Drive, Columbus, MS, 39705 Phone 328-3879

## **Course Update**

We have had some damage to trees on the course from the recent storms and had to clean up and grind the stumps. Wayne continues to spray the fairways, tee boxes and greens for weeds. We have had several volunteers working on the course to help keep it in shape. We want to thank them for the time they have put in. We have also purchased a ball washer for the range balls.



The annual meeting and election of new board members was held in the clubhouse dining room on April 5<sup>th</sup> at 7:00 PM.

The members elected to three year terms on the board were Stanley Taggart and Bryan Cross. The proposed amendment to the constitution was passed also.

The new board then met briefly to elect officers for the current year. Stanley Taggart was elected President of the Board, Greg Bryant was elected Vice President, and Fred Chappell was elected Secretary/Treasurer.



## Membership Report

The total number of members in our club is currently at 115 regular members and 5 junior members.

With the reduced number of members the club has, it has become necessary to encourage green fee players to play at our club. If you know any of these players, encourage them to join and become members. We need to encourage as many potential members as we can to join the club. If any of you have any ideas how we might attract new members, please talk to a board member.

## **New Club Golf Shirts**

The club is purchasing golf shirts with the club logo embroidered on them for sale in the Pro Shop. Club members will be able to purchase these shirts at reduced rates. By purchasing these shirts in quantity, we are able to bring them to you at very attractive pricing. The shirts will also be available for sale to anyone, including non members.

Get yours as soon as possible!